
  The HVCC last meeting of the year was held on 26Oct2014 at the Ben Hill Recreation Center - 

Meeting was opened by President Tselani Lang at 12:10pm with prayer by Parliamentarian Claude Strickland - 

 

 Minutes from the last meeting was approved by the body - 

Treasury Report  

 Treasury Report -Our Treasurer Eugene Alford was absent due to death in his family therefore the report will be presented at the 1st 

meeting in January – 

Committee Reports  

 Yard of the Month -YOM report presented by Chair Leon Matthews that the winning residence for October was the home of Frank 

and Doris Birch on Oct 14, 2014 who reside at 2018 Pinecone Dr - They were awarded the YOM sign, a $20 gift card donated by Leon 

Matthews and a picture presented in the Newsletter -  

Crime Report 

 - Presented by Officer Carroll - He spoke of criminal incidents on Glenview Cir and also gunfire on Valley Ridge Ter - Officer Carroll was 

also investigating the Tractor Trailer problem  - He was ask by a resident on Pine cone concerning the possible squatters and a lot of 

coming and going at 2025 Pinecone - He will check and report back to us - Officer Carroll stated to be safe for the Holidays and to be 

mindful that closed blinds detect a resident is not home during the day - He will also check on the request made by Bill Harbour about 

a lot of parking on Heritage Valley Dr -.  

QUESTIONS AND COMMENTS - 

 

 The meeting continued with suggestion from the Floor concerning the $20 award toward the YOM - Mrs. B.Williams proposed that we 

discontinue due tothe award is enough with the YOM sign and recognition in the Newsletter because this is costly to tax just a few - 

President Lang offered us to put this to a motion and it was moved by C.Strickland and 2nd by D.Harden to discontinue this part of the 

awards for the YOM - We feel the emphasis will still warrant Beautiful yards with the YOM signs and the Newsletter - 

 

 Bill Harbour took the floor concerning the ending of the tenure for President Lang and Thanked her for the Great service rendered as 

an Innovative, Progressive and Aggressive President - This has earned her the recognition as the 2014 selection from all NPU-P  - 

Suggestion made by Mrs Williams that to recognize her at the Annual HVCC Christmas Program - 

 

 Tselani Lang was Happy to hear all of the compliments concerning her service in which she has enjoyed working to improve this 

community and appealed to each of us to work hard to continue to keep this community as a top priority and to be active in getting 

more residents involved for a better and beautiful community She wish us a Happy and Safe Holiday - 

Adjournment 

 

 Meeting adjourned by President Lang at 1:50pm - 

 

 Cordially Submitted - 

  

 Diane B Harden 

 Secretary 
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